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Dear Leela,
| hope you are doing well.

Please find my comments below:

"Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing in response to the belated planning permission application for the installation of a cooling and acoustic mitigation unit
at 185-187 Haverstock Hill. | have a number of concerns that | hope you take into consideration when assessing this application:

1. The main concern | have is with the acoustic effects of this unit. The applicant has a history of dismissing our concerns
with the excessive and distressing noise the unit produces 24/7. Indeed, we were struggling for two years with the noise
and we cannot deal with this again. | am concerned that they have not taken into consideration plans to keep the noise
levels very low. The unit is directly underneath our bedroom windows at 185, 187, and 189, so | strongly believe that it
would be very difficult to have any unit placed there without causing noise pollution at night.

2. The unit does not comply with the aesthetic standards set out by Belsize Park Conservation area. It is a large metal unit
that is unsightly and out of place and that is visible from the street and from our windows.

3. Overall, the entrance area of 187 should not be used for daily business purposes. The applicant is proposing adding a
massive noisy unit whilst they also have their trolleys and commercial bin in that area. This destroys the residential,
aesthetic, and calm environment on Glenloch road where the entrance is located. It also introduces multiple problems like
trespassers late at night who go through the bin and rats because the business keeps the area filthy.

Thank you for your consideration.”




